
 
It is our mission to provide a quality Christ-centered early childhood education that builds a solid foundation for life long learning. 

 
Trinity Lutheran School 

315 Scott Street            Monroe, MI  48161 

(734)241-1160 

www.tlcmonroe.org 

 
Dear Parents of Pre-Kindergarten Children, 

 

 Trinity Lutheran is looking forward to its thirty-sixth year of Early Childhood Education! We are now 

enrolling children in the 2019-2020 four year old Pre-Kindergarten class.  Sessions begin in early September 

and continue through the month of May.  Parents may choose a three-day (pm) or a five-day (am) Pre-

Kindergarten program.  The 5 day Pre-Kindergarten hours are 8-11 am.  The 3 day Afternoon Pre-

Kindergarten hours are M, W, F 11:45 am - 2:45 pm.  Children must be independently toilet trained to be in 

the program.  Children should be four years of age by September 1.  We offer extended day opportunities for 

those seeking a full day schedule. 

 

 The Pre-Kindergarten program is a part of the Early Childhood Education Program at Trinity Lutheran 

School.  The Christ-centered Pre-Kindergarten program offers your child the opportunity of hearing the Word 

of God and sharing in Christian fellowship with other children.  Our program will help your child grow 

emotionally, physically, mentally, and socially with children of his or her own age away from the home 

environment. Children are encouraged to explore and create in developmentally appropriate activities.  Play 

is a part of our day as we believe play is a positive and natural way children learn. 

 

 The cost to all children for the three day program is $1620 annually, $180 per month. The cost for the 

five-day program is $2160 annually, $240 per month. A $100 nonrefundable fee is required with the 

registration to hold an opening for your child.  This amount will not be considered part of the first month's fee. 

Parents are required to pay the first month’s tuition at registration in August. The last payment will come out 

in April. 

 

Enclosed is an information sheet along with a registration form for enrolling your child in Trinity 

Lutheran Pre-Kindergarten.  A $100 fee is required with the registration to hold an opening for your child.  

This registration fee is non-refundable.  The classes will be filled in the order that we receive the registration 

forms and fees.  The timely return of the registration form along with the $100 fee to the school office 

will hold your preferred spot for next year. 

 

 If you have any questions about the program, please feel free to contact one of us. 

 

 In His Service, 

 

 

 

 Nancy Gross, Director of EC Ministry   Cindy Lucas, Principal 

ngross@trinitylutheranmonroe.org    clucas@trinitylutheranmonroe.org 
 

 
 

Trinity Lutheran School admits students of any race, color, national and ethnic origin to all the rights, privileges, programs and activities generally accorded or made available to students at the school. It does not 

discriminate on the basis of race, color, national and ethnic origin in administration of its educational policies, admissions policies, and athletic and other school-administered programs. 
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